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MAYOR'S OFFICE 

SEP 1 9 2017 
VICTORIA, B.C. 

September 13, 2017 

Mayor Lisa Helps 
City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 

Dear Mayor Helps: 

Re: McPherson Playhouse 

I write on behalf of Mayor and Council. 

Thank you for your correspondence dated August 18, 2017 regarding the above noted 
matter. At the meeting held September 11, 2017, North Saanich Council received your 
correspondence and identified Councillor Murray Weisenberger to participate in the focus 
group. 

On behalf of Mayor and Council, thank you for advising Council of the opportunity to 
participate. 

Sincerely, 

Curt Kingsley 
Director of Corporate Services 
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